
6 July 2020 

The Priory Association 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We hope this letter finds you well 

As a result of lockdown it is likely that there are even more barely used, but outgrown, uniforms 

hanging in wardrobes than is usual at this time of year. 

In the UK over £140 000 000 worth of clothing goes to landfill each year. We’re asking for your help 

to do something about this by taking part in our uniform exchange scheme. 

From 9th July (and continuing during the summer holidays) we would like you to donate 

good quality uniform items (including P.E. kit) by depositing them into the wheelie-bins 

under the bus shelters at the main academy entrance. You can do this any Mon – Fri 

between 9am and 4pm 

By mid-August we will let you know what stock we have and how you can order and collect the pre-

owned items.  

If you have any queries please contact via email: generalenquiries@priorylsst.co.uk 

Many thanks in anticipation of your support. 

And a big thank you to Lindum Group for kindly supplying us with two brand new wheelie bins. 

 

With Best Wishes 

 

The Priory Association  

mailto:generalenquiries@priorylsst.co.uk

